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My wife and two daughters live at 3807 W. Mercer Way.  For the past year
or more, we have endured a constant flow of construction vehicles flowing
down our driveway and clogging the parking area at the top of the
driveway where we access our mailbox and where my daughter (and other
kids) take the bus to school.   I have concerns about the chaos created by
the construction projects and the dangers the trucks, etc., present to my
two kids.  My oldest daughter catches the school bus in the a.m. at the top
of the driveway and I always worry about the lack of visibility the vehicles
parked at the top of the driveway create.  And, of course, I have to walk
and/or drive through the potholes and muck caused by the big trucks that
use our driveway.  I assumed it was a given that the construction
companies were going to repair the damage at the end of the projects.
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